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STRATEGIC PLAN AREAS 
 
Education & Training:  Addressing the barriers and implicit biases that hinder advancement of women. 
Economic Security: Ensuring livelihoods for women. 
Leadership: Closing the gender gap in leadership opportunities. 
Governance & Sustainability: Ensuring the strength, relevance, and viability of AAUW well into the future. 
 

Goals 
What goals did you set this year that are in alignment with this Strategic Plan?  Please 
prioritize your list and indicate after each goal what the current status is (i.e. completed, % 
completed, estimated completion date, etc.). 

 
1. We provide, through the budgeting process, funds available for board members and committee chairs 

to help inform and promote strategic plan-related programming at the state level. 
2. We help our branches reach the $30 per capita gift fundraising goal. We offer the option to redirect 

the $10 board and committee attendance payments to AAUW Funds.  
3. We promote NCCWSL scholarships for our student members by raising money for NCCWSL. This 

would be accomplished by providing options to redirect the $10 board and committee attendance 
payments to NCCWSL. In addition, several branches contributed to the NCCWSL Fund of AAUW of 
Colorado. 

4. We recommended a contribution of $2,500 in state funds to support National’s request for donations 
(to Greatest Needs Fund) to keep them within their balanced budget and build our Strategic Plan 
categories since most of National’s funds are restricted to specific other uses.  
 

Programs 
Did you identify and/or hold any programs/activities/events that were in alignment with this 
Strategic Plan?  If yes, please give a brief description of each and the date in which it was 
held/conducted. 

 
1. The Finance Committee, (the Treasurer is a member), anticipated the needs of the state 

organization and made recommendations to the Executive Committee and State Board. 
2. The Executive Committee (of which the Treasurer is a member) met in August, January, and 

by conference call during the Pandemic to prepare the state budget and address needs of the 
state organization. 

3. The Treasurer is also a member of the Board of Directors which meets twice a year, in August 
and usually April, however it was June this year, and at the Annual Meeting to address needs 
of the state organization and to give updates and formulate plans for the future. 
 


